PALMYRA MIDDLE SCHOOL PALMYRA HIGH SCHOOL

311 WEST 5TH STREET PALMYRA, NJ 08065

November 19, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The sixth grade band and the High School Choir will perform musical selections at our Winter Concert. The concert will be held on Thursday, December 12th 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Palmyra High School Auditorium.

Students performing in these ensembles are asked to dress appropriately for this special occasion. Girls are asked to wear either a dress, skirt or dress pants and a blouse. Boys are asked to wear dress pants and a dress shirt with a tie being optional.

Sixth grade band students will be released to their parents/guardians immediately following their performance. Sixth grade students are to report to the music room by 6:30 PM. High School Choir Students are to report by 6:45 PM.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Joseph DeFranco

Music Teacher